
  

9th February 2018 

First Holy Communion 

Our Primary 4 children will celebrate their First Holy Communion Day tomorrow morning at 11.00am in All Saints Church. 

We wish the boys and girls well and hope that the weather is kind to them. All families are required to be seated by 10.40am 

at the latest. This is particularly important as the class photos will be taken before the Mass starts.  

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

School Hurlers 

Our school 

Hurlers travelled 

to Glenravel this 

week to play in 

the Cumann Na 

mBunscol 7 a 

Side 

competition. In 

sunny weather 

they played 

really well and 

had a great time. 

Well done boys! 
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Certificate winners from assembly last week 

Mrs. Killough’s class assembly last week 

St. Brigid’s News 

10th Anniversary Special 

Edition 

Children have taken 

home a special edition of 

our Termly Newsletter to 

mark the 1st ten years of  

life at St. Brigid’s. Thanks 

to Mr. C. Killough who 

edits the publication for 

us. We hope you enjoy 

the read! 
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Monday Morning Mass  

Primary 5 children will 

attend 10.00am Mass in All 

Saints Church on Monday 

morning. As the boys and 

girls will be walking to the 

church they will require a 

coat and suitable footwear. 

 

 Mrs. McAuley’s Assembly  

Congratulations to the boys and girls in P3 who 

told us all about “Friendship” in assembly this 

morning. Well done! 

Other Assemblies This Term 

Mr. McAtamney’s Class – Friday 1st June 

Mrs. Maguire’s Class – Friday 8th June  

 

 Headlice  

We have received information from the Public Health Agency regarding a head lice treatment that has caused a child serious burns. This 

was because the product can be dangerous when exposed to a source of ignition. In the case of this child the source of ignition was a 

hairdryer which was used after the treatment had been applied. The product is Hedrin 4% Cutaneous Solution and it does carry warnings 

on the outer packaging about the dangers associated with heat sources.  

Head lice in Schools  

From time to time all schools are affected by head lice. In recent weeks we have had some outbreaks reported to us by parents. This is 

normal, particularly in a school of over 400 children. In order to help us to manage any outbreaks children’s hair should be checked 

regularly and any incidents reported to us. This helps us to take action including contacting parents of the children in a particular class if 

we feel this is required. This is usually done by sending home an advice leaflet. On occasion when we are the ones who discover that the 

problem exists with a particular child we will also contact the parents to inform them. However, we rely mainly on parents letting us 

know as they will usually be the first to discover the problem. Thanks to everyone in advance for their co-operation with this issue.    

Trip Down Memory Lane  

We continue our look at life at St. Brigid’s over the last 10 years in our photographs below.  


